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Building the Labor Movement One Song at a Time

April 23, 2024

APWU Local 7019
2825 Lone Oak Pkwy
Eagan MN 55121-9100

Dear Union Family,

The Twin Cities Labor Chorus has been staying strong through song since 2009, raising our
voices to support and sustain the labor movement. We value and rely upon the support of our
Union brothers and sisters to continue our efforts.

Our repertoire includes both traditional labor anthems and contemporary works. The highlight of
our 2022-23 season was participating in the unveiling of the Nellie Stone Johnson statue at the
State Capitol, performing a song with lyrics by one of our gifted singer-songwriter members.

We hope that we can count on your organization to help reach our modest funding goals for the
2024 season. Suggested minimum donation is $120 for a large organization (council or
federation of Locals) or $60 for smaller Locals. Please send donations to: Twin Cities Labor
Chorus, attn. Dave List, P.O. Box 40095, St Paul, MN 55104. Your generosity will be
promptly acknowledged with a receipt for tax purposes and our sincere thanks.

Additionally, we encourage members of your Local, both current and retired, to join their voices
with ours. All are welcome! We’re a people’s chorus; no audition or ability to read music is
required. We rehearse twice monthly at the AFL/CIO offices at 175 Aurora Ave.(near the State
Capitol), on 2™ and 4™ Tuesdays from 5:30-7:00 pm. We’d also love to sing at your next
meeting or social event.

Building solidarity through song is our contribution to the resurgent labor movement. With your
help, we will continue making an impact and a joyful union sound.

In solidarity,
el L, Qe T
Mike Nelson Dave List
Director Treasurer
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Mailing address: Twin Cities Labor Chorus ¢ PO Box 40095 ¢ Saint Paul, MN 55104-8095




